From: ]
Subject: REA Branch Membership and Army v Navy Rugby match tickets
Date: 18 August 2017 08:30:09

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Not unsurprisingly, we are starting to receive lots of applications to join the REA,
this will be because of the offer of tickets to the Army v Navy rugby match. The
cynic in me believes that once these ‘new’ Branch members get a ticket to the
AvN game, the Branch will never see them again; at least not until the next AvN
ticket offer.

| ask that Branches bear this in mind when considering ticket requests from last
minute ‘members’. Your loyal, active members are the ones we believe should be
supported, not the short term gainers.

Best Regards

Neil

N A Jordan | Lt Col (Retd) | Controller | The Royal Engineers
Association | Ravelin Bldg | Brompton Barracks | Chatham | ME4

4UG

Visit the REA website for Jobs, Old Comrades Enquiries, The Corps Memorial Book
and lots more......
We are also on Facebook

e

The Comradeship continues, . . :
Don't break the link. . Join us


http://www.reahq.org.uk/
http://www.reahq.org.uk/index.php/jobs-resettlement
http://www.reahq.org.uk/index.php/old-comrades
http://www.friendsandrelations.com/partners/royalengineers/html/book/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Royal-Engineers-Association/175905092455207



